
New Parents & Friends Team
As  many  of  you  will  know,  Claire  Dimambro  has 
stepped down from the position of Chair of the P&F 
Committee after many years of dedicated hard work 
for  the  school.  We  would  like  to  take  this 
opportunity  to  thank  her  very  much  and  are 
delighted that she will  continue to run the School 
Discos. Polly De Giorgi (Ava Rose Yr.4, Tallulah Yr.1) 
has  offered  to  take  up  the  role  of  Chair  of  the 
Parents  and  Friends  with  the  support  of  two 
Deputies,  Liz  Neale  (Alice  Yr.1)  and  Sarah  Nevins 
(Luke Yr.3, Leila Yr. 1). 

Who are the Parents & Friends of Sacred Heart Primary School Fenham? 
Parents  and Friends (P&F)  organises  and runs events  and activities  to  raise  money for  the 
children of the School.  Over the years the money raised by the P&F has provided the children 
with the school  mini  buses,  extra play equipment,  educational  tools,  Christmas shows and 
countless trips for the children to enjoy. 

Our School is a warm, happy place for the children, 
staff and parents. Being involved with P&F offers a real 
way for you to be part of the school.We hope to keep 
the core events going and are looking for ideas from 
all  of you to put together a calendar of events that 
offers  something  for  everyone.  Whether  you  have 
ideas, time or talent to contribute, the school and the 
children  will  benefit.  Below  are  some  of  the 
suggestions received so far.  If you would like to be 
involved in helping us continue to make fundraising 
for  the school  fun,  exciting and successful  then do 
please  come  along  to  our  next  meeting  (details 
below),  contact  Polly  at  pollydegiorgi@gmail.com or 
leave your details and ideas in the new P&F box in the 
school office.

Coming Soon! 

Parents & Friends 
SACRED HEART PRIMARY SCHOOL FENHAM

Remembrance 
Sunday Fair 

This was a great 
success! Thank you 

everyone who helped 
out and came to support 

the event - we raised 
just over £500 

Upcoming 
Events 

Christmas Hamper  
to be won! Tickets for 

sale at the School Office 
& at Christmas school 

performances. 

Win our Christmas 
Bear! 

Christmas Tree Colouring 
Competition Entry forms in 
the School Office now  - the 

Blingier the Better! 

NEXT MEETING 
TUESDAY  

12TH JANUARY 2016 
3.20PM  

SACRED HEART ROOM 
SCHOOL 

CURRENTLY 
RAISING FUNDS FOR 
A NEW SCHOOL MINI 
BUS. FUNDS REQUIRED: 

£20,000  
FUNDS MADE SO FAR: 

£2,773

SOME SUGGESTIONS SO FAR! 
Cinema nights • Jumble 
Sales • Fairs • Guess the 

Teacher Baby Photo • 
Beetle Drive • Recipe Book 

• Bingo Night • Art 
Exhibition • Car Boot Sale 
• Car Wash • Sponsored 

Walk • School Merchandise 
• Treasure Hunt• Friday 

Tuck Shop • Foreign Coin 
Collection….

              Mince Pies,
            Music & 
          Mulled Wine
St.  Robert’s  Church  Hall  after  the 
School  Christmas  Carol  Service 
(starts 5pm) on the 16th December. 
Tickets £2 Adults, 50p Children. 

The Spring Clean Super 
Fair - Don’t Despair Sell it 
Here!
We all  know how it  feels,  that 
overwhelming feeling that THE 
STUFF is winning… Well here is 
the  perfect  opportunity  to  get 
rid of it and make some money! 
23rd  January  10.30  -  12.30. 
Tables will be £5 each and we 
will be offering trade tables for 
any  parents  with  small 
businesses. 

mailto:pollydegiorgi@gmail.com

